
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon from a ‘rather royal’ Ebor       
Gardens Primary Academy. 
Today we have had our own celebrations for the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We asked our children 
to come wearing red, white and blue (or to dress 
like a royal) and they did not disappoint. They 
looked AMAZING! Everyone enjoyed an afternoon 
tea (like the Queen would have!) and an Ice 
Cream from our visiting Ice Cream van. Lots of  
exciting and enjoyable Jubilee activities took 
place in the classrooms and the children enjoyed 
the National Anthem of the United Kingdom in 
our Celebration Assembly.  
Next week we look forward to UKS2’s exciting trip 
to Whitby as part of their Geography Fieldwork 
studies. As well as learning, they will be enjoying 
some time on the beach and looking at the     
wonderful sights that Whitby has to offer. The 
weather forecast looks good and we will keep our 
fingers crossed that it doesn't change.  
Have a super weekend. See you all on Monday.  
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This Week’s Attendance….. 

Whole school attendance is 94.5% this week. 

The Biscuit Bears are going to 2LB and 4CH for super attendance.. 

N— 87% Rec 1— 95%  Rec 2— 93%  1HN– 91% 1AD— 93% 2FA— 92% 2LB— 98% 3NB—95% 

3JH— 97% 4HW—96%  4CH— 99% 5LA— 97% 5NP— 94% 6NI— 94% 6GA—95%  

 



 

 

Nursery Places 

We still have a few places available in our Nursery.  Give 

us a call on 0113 2482750 to apply for one of the places 

for September 2022. 
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 Summer Term Events 

Here are the upcoming events for your diary: 

Friday 10th June 2022—Jubilee Celebrations Day 

Tuesday 14th June 2022—Whitby Trip for UKS2 

Monday 20th June 2022—Y6 Trip to Kingswood 

12th, 13th, 14th July 2022—Transition Days (more info to follow) 

Wednesday 13th July 2022—Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 19th July 2022– LKS2 Yorkshire Wildlife Park Trip 

Friday 22nd July 2022—School Closes for Summer 

 UKS2 Trip to Whitby 

If you haven’t returned your permission slip 

for the Year 5 and Year 6 trip to Whitby, 

please return it as soon as you can. The trip 

is taking place on Tuesday 14th June and is 

part of our Geography topic. The children 

will use their findings from the trip to      

inform their learning for the Summer term. 

Parents Coffee Morning 

Our next parent’s coffee morning will 

take place on Wednesday 6th July. 

Please feel free to come along and   

enjoy coffee (or tea) and biscuits and 

take your opportunity to share ideas 

on future community projects. 



 

 

This week’s Certificate Winners in LKS2 and UKS2 and Biscuit 
Bear 
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